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This week 
� Sat 5 Dec: Friends of Thomas Coram Christmas Fair 

Dates further ahead 
� Tue 15 Dec: Year 3 Christmas Performance 2.00pm 

� Wed 16 Dec: Year 3 Christmas Performance 6.30pm 

� Thu 17 Dec: Christmas Jumper/Hat Day  

� Thu 17 Dec: Christmas Lunch 

� Thu 17 Dec: Lost property in dining room, 3.15-4.00pm 

� Fri 18 Dec: Lost property in dining room, 8.45-9.15am 

� Fri 18 Dec: Christmas Service at St Peter’s, 10.30am 

� Fri 18 Dec: End of term, 1.00pm 

A full calendar is available on our website 

Notices and reminders  
 

If pupils would like cards to their friends and staff delivered free, they 

should place them in the Christmas Post Box in the Dining Room. Please 

make sure the name and class to be delivered to is written on the 

envelope. A delivery will take place daily to each classroom until 

Tuesday 15 December. 

 

On Thursday 17 December children may bring 2p pieces into school to 

make the outline of a giant Christmas tree. The money will then be 

donated to Save the Children.  

Parents/carers are welcome to join us in St Peter’s for our Christmas 

Service on Friday 18 December at 10.30am. We would also appreciate 

volunteers to walk down (and back) with us; please come to reception 

at 9.50am. 

Please note that there will be no lunchtime and after school clubs 

running in the last week of term, unless otherwise advised. 

There will be no Talk homework this week; pupils will be completing 

an unaided piece of writing in their Big Writing session. 

 

Recent letters 

Last week we sent out these letters 

which are also available on our 

website: 

� News from the Friends of 

Thomas Coram 

� Year 3 proudly present 

‘Straw & Order’ 

This week’s attachments 

Today we’re attaching: 

� Happy Christmas from St 

Peter’s 

� Parent Support Group  

� Support Group for 

ADHD/ASD/Communication 

Disorder/Sensory 

Processing  

� Christmas Tree Recycling 

 

During the autumn term each year, 

we invite parents and carers to give 

us valuable feedback on their 

opinions of our school to enable us 

to focus on improving our school. 

Your child has brought home a 

paper copy of the questionnaire 

which we would appreciate you 

completing and returning via their 

class teacher before the end of term. 

 

We have had a case of head lice in 

school. Please take time over the 

weekend to check your child’s hair 

and treat if necessary. Thank you.. 
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IMPORTANT: Recycle your Christmas cards in your blue-lidded bin* or at shops such as: 

 or Household Waste Recycling Centres: 
· Eastman Way, Hemel Hempstead, HP2 7DU 
· Northbridge Road, Berkhamsted, HP4 1TL 

*Please note: cards with gli!er or 3D decora"ons cannot be recycled in the blue-lidded bin. 
For all recycling enquiries please call 01442 228000 or visit www.dacorum.gov.uk/recycling               

Water Lane Car Park  
(behind Tesco)     
Berkhamsted  

HP4 3AP 

9.30am - 4pm  

Cupid Green Depot 
Redbourn Rd           

Hemel Hempstead   
HP2 7BA 

9.30am - 4pm  

Redbourn Rd          
Tring Garden Centre 

Bulbourne Road    
Tring * 

HP23 5HF 
10.30am - 4.30pm  

Christmas Tree Recycling! 
Sunday 10 January 2015 

We�ve been recycling Dacorum�s real Christmas trees for twenty years! 
Your real Christmas trees can be shredded at these loca"ons:  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Tree chippings make great weed preventa"ve, bring a bag if you want yours back!   
*Tring Garden Centre trees will be shredded on Monday 11 January; you can return to collect 

chippings between 9.30am - 12.30pm 


